
NOTICE OF VACANCY
Interested persons are hereby notified that 

Pursuant to Government code 1780
There is a vacancy on the

 
Dobbins/Oregon House Fire Protection District 

Board of Directors 

To be considered you must be a resident of the district and
A registered voter of the district

Interested individuals please send a letter to:
 Dobbins/Oregon House Fire Protection District

P O Box 164
Oregon House, CA 95962

The letter must include the following:
A physical address along with a P.O. Box if applicable

Phone number: (Daytime) and (Evening)
Basic information on your past work experience

A brief statement on why you want to be a board member

The letter must be received no later than June 15, 2020

The district board has 60 days from the date the board is notified of the vacancy or the effective date of the vacancy, whichever is
later, to fill the vacancy by appointment or call a special election.  Government Code 1780

Pursuant to Government code 1780 this notice will be posted for 15 days in 3 or more
Conspicuous locations in the district from May 28, 2020 to June 11, 2020 

Posted May 28, 2020

You will be advised by the district board if your appointment is confirmed


